
DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY 
LAND AND MARITIME 

POST OFFICE BOX 3990 
COLUMBUS, OH  43218-3990 

 

 

 March 25, 2022 
Mr. Mike Horn 
Precision Test Solutions 
6120 Hanging Moss Road 
Orlando, FL 32807 
 
 
Dear Mr. Horn: 

        Re:  Retention of Laboratory Suitability, January 1, 2021 – December 31, 2021, MIL-STD-883, 
FSC 5962, VQH-22-036981, CN#079684 

 
We have reviewed your January 1, 2021 – December 31, 2021 commercial laboratory suitability 

annual retention report for MIL-STD-883.  The report indicates conformance with the requirements of 
DLA Land and Maritime’s Laboratory Suitability Information booklet.   Therefore, the listing of your 
MIL-STD-883 capabilities as stated in your latest laboratory suitability letter, DLA-VQH-16-030437, 
will be continued on the List of Commercial Laboratories Suitable for Testing Military Devices.   

 
Your next retention of commercial laboratory suitability report must be submitted by January 

31, 2023 and should be formatted to contain the items of Section 5 of the DLA Land and Maritime 
booklet mentioned above.  If we do not receive the report by this date, your capabilities may be 
removed from the List of Commercial Laboratories Suitable for Testing Military Devices. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Jackie Cunningham at (614) 692-0584. 

 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
         
RICHARD BARKER 
Chief 
Hybrid Devices Branch 
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